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General News:  

Offline technology retreat that happened on Feb. 6th & 7th was a well-attended event by librarians 
across the state.  E-Line Media were a hit with their Game Design workshop especially when 
they gave every librarian free access to the game design course. So, the weather was wonderful 
(no snow to travel through), the sessions were informative, and the chocolate was plentiful – a 
great success.   

Everyone is now gearing up for our upcoming conference called Access for 
All: A Montana Value.  It takes place April 8-11, 2015 in Bozeman.  The keynote speaker is 
Barbara Jones, Director of ALA’s Office of Intellectual Freedom, and our guest author is Tim 
Tingle.  And I am excited that our MPLA President, Annie, will be in attendance at our 
conference.  

MLA Newsletter: 

For more fun news happening in the state here is the link to the newsletter: 
http://mtlib.org/Focus/201502focus.pdf  
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